108 CANNON HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, DC 20515 (202) 225-3201

> 685 EAST CARNEGIE DRIVE SUITE 100 SAN BERNARDINO, CA 92408 (909) 890-4445

CHAIR OF THE HOUSE DEMOCRATIC CAUCUS



COMMITTEE ON APPROPRIATIONS

SUBCOMMITTEE ON DEFENSE

SUBCOMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION,
HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT, AND
RELATED AGENCES

HOUSE DEMOCRATIC STEERING
AND POLICY COMMITTEE

Dear Friends,

I write to wish you all a Ramadan Mubarak as you observe this holy month. I hope you find this Ramadan to be a time of spiritual renewal, gathering with family and giving thanks for the good in life.

This month provides the opportunity for self-reflection and a recommitment to the values, like community service, that make the American Muslim community so inspiring.

I would like to express my gratitude to Islamic Relief USA for their dedication to ending poverty and providing food aid to refugees around the world. With your support, organizations like the Redlands Interfaith Council provide essential financial and emergency resources to vulnerable families throughout the Inland Empire.

These interfaith collaborations are what help keep our nation's promise of religious freedom for all. I hope you all have a safe Ramadan, and I look forward to our continued partnership as we work to build a more equitable America.

Sincerely,

Pete Aguilar

Member of Congress